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Townsend, Erle

From: Larry Ference <lsfcyborg@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 8:51 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Maine, nor this country should have the power or ability to control what type of cars people 

buy and drive. In the cold climates especially, electric cars are not efficient and the batteries 

used in these cars are cost prohibitive to effectively manufacture and the mining of lithium 

greatly damages the environment. If people wish to drive an electric vehicle they can, but 

there should be NO mandate to do so. 

 

Laurence Ference 

Surry, Maine 

Sent from my iPhone 


